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Easter Challenge, Non Uniform Day and Food Bank Donation 

Wednesday 27th March 2024  

Hello Everyone, 

We cannot believe how quickly this term has gone, it definitely feels like spring is in 
the air and summer is just around the corner! To celebrate Easter this year, the FSS 
are holding our annual Easter Challenge during the school day on Wednesday 27th 
March. To make this event eggs-tra special this will be a non uniform day too!   

In exchange for wearing non uniform for this event, we would like to invite children to 
bring in a donation of food or an Easter egg for the Portsmouth Food Bank, an 
amazing charity who support families in need in our local area.  

Please send your child in with their donation on Wednesday 27th March. All 
donations need to be handed in at the beginning of the day, unfortunately we are 
unable to take anymore donations after this time. We know that times are tough for 
everyone, but every single donation to this cause really does make a difference. 
Check out this link for ideas on what to donate.  

www.portsmouth.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food  

Thank you in advance for your food bank donations and also for your support with all 
of our FSS events this term.  

 

We hope you all have a very hoppy spring break!  

 

The Friends of the Solent Schools 

http://www.portsmouth.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food

